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MR. CHAIRMAN AND MEMBERS OF THE 

SENATE TRANSPORTATION COMMITTEE: 

 

I am Tom Whitaker, executive director of the Kansas Motor Carriers Association. I 

appear before you this afternoon representing our 1,000 member companies and the 

Kansas trucking industry in support of House Bill No. 2177. 

 

HB 2177 is in response to an audit of the Kansas Corporation Commission motor carrier 

rules and regulations by the Federal Motor Carrier Safety Administration. The bill 

corrects issues raised during the audit. 

 

KMCA supports HB 2177 and respectfully requests the Senate Transportation 

Committee pass the bill out of Committee favorably. Thank you for allowing us to 

testify before you today. I would be pleased to respond to any questions you may have. 


